DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL
TRANSPORT (SCOTLAND) ACT 2019

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL (PAVEMENT PARKING PROHIBITION EXEMPTION)
ORDER 2024

Dundee City Council propose to make an Order under s51 of the Transport (Scotland) Act 2019 providing that the pavement parking prohibition will not apply to various footways within Dundee.
An outline of the proposed exemption order and a statement setting out the reasons why the proposed exemption order should be made are available for inspection during weekday working hours at Dundee City Council, Dundee House, 50 North Lindsay St, Dundee. This information can also be viewed by searching for "Pavement Parking" in the Parking Information section of the Council’s website.
Representations relating to the proposed exemption order may be lodged with the Council by sending them to the Head of Democratic and Legal Services, Dundee City Council, 21 City Sq, Dundee, DD1 3BY, or by E Mail to trafficorderobjections@dundeecity.gov.uk. Representations must be in writing and must be lodged within 28 days of 14/6/24 and should state the name and address of the person making the representation and must specify the grounds on which they are made.

ROGER MENNIE, Head of Democratic and Legal Services



